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Tuesday 4th December 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As you will know from previous communications, we have a few events coming between now and the end of 
term so I thought that I’d just do a quick summary of what is going on in a dedicated letter. 
 
Christmas Fair 
It was lovely to see so many of you at the fair on Saturday.  Thank you to everyone who helped make this 
event a success by planning, running stalls, donating or attending.  We really appreciate all the support. 
 
Carols and Cakes 
On Friday 7th December at 2pm it is our annual Carols and Cakes event where the children perform the 
nativity to an audience of grandparents and members of our local community.  We are aware that many of 
you may have family members who perhaps might want to attend this event or know of locals who would like 
to come.  Please let the school office know of anyone who would like to attend as soon as possible as we are 
obviously restricted in the number that can sit in the hall but we still currently have spaces.  As the name 
suggests, after the performance we serve tea and cakes.  If you would like to make a donation of cakes or 
biscuits, please bring them into school on the morning of Friday 7th December; it would be much appreciated.   
 
Nativity Service 
This is to be held at 2pm on Monday 10th December, at St James’ church in the village.  We will walk down 
as a school with the children and you are free to take the children home straight from the church afterwards.  
If you are unable to attend and wish your child to be brought back to school to be collected as usual at 
3.30pm or go to after school club, please let the office know. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
This is happening on Friday 14th December.  Come in your Christmas jumper or t-shirt for a £1 donation to 
Save the Children.  Please don’t go out and buy a Christmas Jumper specially – a normal jumper with some 
tinsel or baubles attached would be just as good! 
 
Party Afternoon 
This is on Tuesday 18th December.  The children will be playing some party games in the afternoon.  We are 
not asking for party food as they would just have eaten lunch!   
 
Christmas Lunch 
The whole school Christmas lunch will be on Wednesday 19th December.  Lunch for KS2 has kindly been 
paid for with funds raised by FOSS. Don’t forget if you’ve told us your child doesn’t want a hot lunch that they 
will need to bring sandwiches on this day. 
 
 



 

 

 
Christmas Post box 
The post box is now in the main corridor.  Children can post their cards for other children or adults in the 
school.  Please make sure the envelope is clearly marked with the full name and class of the recipient.  
Deliveries will be made by Foxes pupils each day next week. 
 
With Christmassy wishes 
 
 
 
 
 
Sally Dreckmann 

 
 


